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MCK meets with Quebec Native 
Affairs Minister Geoffrey Kelley 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 10, Kenténha/October 2017) The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform the community that a 
meeting is being held today with Geoffrey Kelley, the Quebec 
Minister of Native Affairs. 
 
Agenda items include the stalled Relationship between Kahnawà:ke 
and the province; the proposed Bill 85 economic development 
legislation for the A30 and South Shore region; and a discussion on 
the lack of progress on the remaining (approximately) 200 acres to 
be returned to Kahnawà:ke as part of the compensation for the 
completion of A30 project. 
 
Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton and Ietsénhaienhs Rhonda 
Kirby , who holds the Intergovernmental Relations portfolio on 
behalf of the MCK, will be present for the meeting, along with 
support staff and technicians. 
 
The meeting is taking place in Kahnawà:ke.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Winona Polson-
Lahache 
Chief Political Advisor 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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